
Linda Hay

From: Kelly Vrem <kelly@vrem.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 20123i48PM
To: Rep. Eric Feige
Subfect H8229

Hello,

I woufd fike to exPress tny suPPort for HB 229. As you know fon Ailoster 6uide and o resident of your House district. f
oddition I qm on the Big 6omc Commerciol Serviccs Boord. HB 229 vill bqcfit lhc Auide indusfi?. ft chrifies sonre
regulotions ond ollows the boqrd to deol with nisbchoving guidcs. Wc oppraciote your efforts.

Kelly Vrenr

Suftm AK

Sent from nry iPod


